A MESSAGE FROM THE PTA

Once again, the PTA welcomes you back to school! We hope your
students have had a great start to the school year!

Thank you to those of you who have joined the PTA so far! At our first
meeting we passed the budget and discussed ways to improve our
fundraisers and discussed some new ideas.

Thanks also to those of you who came to our Popsicles and Play event
on Friday, September 20t. Special thanks goes out to all the parents
who helped out with either the planning or the actual event. Also,
thanks to staff members Mrs. Denmyer, Ms. Grapes, and Mrs. Hulse who
also contributed their ideas.

* Our next meeting is Tuesday, October 15th!
Mrs. Lepley will talk about the guidance program at FGES and
also the behavior modification programs and rewards in the
individual classrooms and school wide.

* Our first restaurant night at Mod Pizza is on Oct 34!
20% of the sales that mention FGES will be donated to the PTA to
support our students!

* Our Halloween Bash is planned for Friday, October 25!
More information about this event will be coming out to you soon!
We will need lots of volunteers to make this event as great as it
has been in past years!

* Please collect and submit Box Tops and download the new
Box Top App. This year the program is starting to go digital. For
each clipped or Box Top, we earn 10¢.

* Ifyou have not joined yet, membership forms are available in
the office and online at
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eac34a_60623fec5c4f4de8b
b310d197415ddd3.pdf
Membership forms are accepted all year long!




* We will also be soon sending out an email for everyone to
update their family information in our school directory.
Families can choose which information is visible to others.
The directory will be accessible to all members of the PTA.

* Whether you are a member or not, if you have NOT been
receiving emails from the PTA, please consider releasing
your email to us so we can add you to the school directory
and keep you informed. You can fill out the form below and
turn into your child’s teacher or email us at fortgarrisonpta
@gmail.com

Thank you!

Debby Katzen, PTA President and Carly Greenberg, PTA Vice President
fortgarrisonpta @gmail.com

___ Twould like to receive emails from the PTA.

Parent Name Parent Email



